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Communication to Fonterra farmers 
 

The attached communication was provided to Fonterra Co-operative Group Limited farmers by the Chief 
Executive Officer, Miles Hurrell, on 19 February 2024.  
 
ENDS 

For further information contact: 
Philippa Norman 
Fonterra Communications  
Phone: +64 21 507 072 
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